
 

 

Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development (ADOL) 
Announcement 

ADOL’s EDI Claims R3.1 Information Webinar Recording, and Presentation are Now 
Available! 

 

Date: 3/1/2021 

 
Alaska, in conjunction with their EDI Claims Vendor, ISO, have prepared the EDI Claims Release 3.1 
Information Session recording which is available in 3 parts. The PDF slides that correspond to the 
recordings are also available and these can be found on the Training Information page of the ADOL EDI 
Claims website: https://adoledi.info/training  
 
This training was prepared to assist Trading Partners in understanding the transition from R3.0 to R3.1 
and interpreting the new requirements for the state of Alaska. 
  
Testing for Release 3.1 began on February 8, 2021 and Release 3.1 production reporting will begin on 
May 17, 2021. We encourage EDI Vendors and Direct Filers to begin testing as soon as possible. 
 
Alaska is currently working on an updated version of the requirements for R3.1 and they will be posted 
soon. 
 
Questions?  If you have questions after reviewing the ADOL EDI Claims R3.1 Information Session, please 
contact the ADOL EDI Support Team at ADOLEDI@iso.com. 

 

Thank you, 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development EDI Support Team  
ADOLEDI@iso.com 
dol.workerscomp.edi@alaska.gov 
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